Tellico Lake Amateur Radio Club

Minutes of the Club meeting of June 20, 2018

President Sam Howard called the meeting to order at 7:02 with 20 members and friends
in attendance.

Treasurer Joyce Tarbell reviewed the Treasurer’s report which she had previously sent
out. There was a beginning balance of $800.03, receipts of $242.00 and disbursements
of $245.34 making a new balance of $796.69. On a motion by Brent Martin and a
second from Mike Wagner, the report was approved.

The minutes from the meeting of May 16" were approved on a motion by Allan Tarbell
and a second by Mike Wagner.

The business portion of the meeting was spent primarily on last minute details and
follow-up in preparation for Field Day scheduled for the weekend of Saturday, June 23-
24. The equipment list was reviewed and responsibilities assigned, the band plan was
reviewed and likewise the food and drink lists. There was also a review of the list of
dignitaries that had been invited and the responses to date from them which had been
pretty good. 20 members and 8 guests had indicated they would be attending at that
point.

The scheduled presentation of “Introduction to Online Propagation Tools” was not given
because V.P. Juan Lopez who was the presenter was on travel. It will be scheduled for a
future meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:55.

Reminder: The next TLARC meeting will be July 18™ at the Rec. Center in Tellico
Village at 7:00 p.m.

Respectively submitted,

Brent Martin, Secretary



